AUTUMN NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2020 - ISSUE 6

IN THIS
MONTHS ISSUE

- Holiday Parade

Exciting news! The Waukesha
Holiday Parade is on! The parade
will be on Sunday, November 22nd.

- Drum Major Magazine Please place parade orders by
October 29th.

- Supply Orders

- Class Openings
Parade Sweatshirts:
- Halloween Costumes Youth Small/Adult Large $28
With Name Personalization $33
- Bring a Friend Week
Adult XL-2XL $33
- Our College Students With Name Personalization $38




It's been a great start to the season
and everyone has been working very
hard! Please make sure your
dancers shoes and batons are in
good condition. If you need to order
new jazz/ballet shoes or a new
baton please contact Mrs. Anna as
soon as possible. Everyone should
have proper footwear by November
1st. Thank you!

Supplies:

Baton $30

Jazz Shoes $32 |
Baby Ballet Shoes $23.90
Ballet Shoes $32

Half Ballet Shoes $21

In September, Revolutions Twirling
Club was featured in the Drum
Major Magazine which is a national
publication for baton twirling. This
was an awesome opportunity for
the studio and we are so glad we
were featured!

UPCOMING DATES
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CLASS OPENINGS!
There are openings for a
Jazz class on Monday
5:00pm for ages 7-9. If
you are interested in
enrolling your child in
this class please contact

Mrs. Anna.




BRING A
FRIEND WEEK

The first week in
November is Bring A
Friend Week! Your child
can bring a friend to
any class they are
enrolled in. We are so
excited to see so many
new faces!

College Football
%% Kansas State Wildcats 3 - 1

% Baylor Bears 1-1
W Wisconsin Badgers 0-0

@% Northwestern Wildcats O - O

To celebrate Halloween, the week
of October 26th, students can wear
Halloween costumes to classes!
Please make sure that your child's
costume is not too restricting and
that they can still easily move
around and practice in. We are so
excited to see all the costumes!

Our Collegiate Twirlers have had an
amazing time so far in college!
Lauren and Mallory are working very
hard at practices and performing at
games! Recently Mallory was
interviewed by Twirling Is Catching
- Texas Edition which talked all
about Baylor Twirling! Check it out
here. Both Lauren and Mallory have
been twirling at every home game
cheering on their team. Check
RTC's Instagram for more updates

on their seasons!

Unfortunately, Nicole is not able to
twirl for Nortwestern University this
year due to the band season being

cancelled.



http://twirlingiscatchingtx.blogspot.com/2020/10/collegiate-twirler-spotlight-baylor.html
https://www.instagram.com/revolutionstwirlingclub/

